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Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  November 6, 2018  
To:     Ohio Medicaid and CareSource MyCare® Ohio Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  Electronic Visit Verification Reminder 
 
The Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) has provided updates regarding Ohio’s implementation of 
electronic visit verification (EVV). These updates were emailed to all providers. We encourage you to 
review the communications, to check whether you will be impacted. 
 
EVV is an electronic-based system that verifies when provider visits occur and documents the precise 
time services begin and end. Ohio’s EVV is being implemented in three phases, and the 
communication provides details about which providers are impacted by Phase 2 of the implementation, 
which will begin on August 5, 2019.  Phase 2 EVV implementation will apply to the following services: 
 

• State Plan Home Health Aide 
• State Plan Home Health Nursing 
• State Plan RN Assessment 
• HCBS 1915c Waiver Nursing 
• HCBS 1915c Waiver Personal Care Aide 
• HCBS 1915c Waiver Home Care Attendant 
• Private Duty Nursing (PDN) 

 
Please check the ODM website, at http://medicaid.ohio.gov/EVV, to learn more about the 
implementation, as well as steps to take in advance of the implementation.  
 
If you have any questions about EVV, please contact the ODM EVV Unit at EVV@medicaid.ohio.gov.  
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